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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 11:30 AM
To: 'Yvonne and Sonny Young'
Subject: RE: Docket # 150102-SU

Good morning. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Yvonne and Sonny Young [mailto:bonson@sonbon.ca]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 11:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket # 150102-SU 
 
To whom it may concern, 
As an owner at Cape Haze Resort I find the requested increase for water and sewer by Sandalhaven to be way out of 
line. I wish we all could receive some funding for a bad investment. More than double an increase !!! 
 
Regards, 
 
Yvonne & Armond Young, 
8411 Placida Rd., Unit 206, 
Cape Haze Resort, 
Placida, Fl. 33946 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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